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Dear members,  

NEW YEAR GREETINGS 

 
The year 2018 is going to end in a few hours from now. All of us will be eagerly waiting to 

welcome the year 2019. 

 

You’re supposed to let go of the past and start off new. You’re supposed to forgive all those 

who have hurt you and be open to new relationships, with open arms. That is why it is called the 

‘New’ Year.  

 

End each year with a few good lessons and start the new one by showing that you have learnt 

the lessons of the past well. The New Year has brought another chance for us to set things right 

and to open up a new chapter in our lives. Unlike what most people think it is never too late to 

be what you wish to be. 

 

The problems we face in our world are fundamentally created by a loss of connection to one 

another and our values. Nothing exists except in relation to something else. Everything we do, 

everything we are, depends upon the responses to other people and the events and their 

responses to us. It is in these moments that we discover how much we belong to each other 

and how it is possible to do things together which we cannot do alone. 

 

While it is not possible for all of us to seek areas of our assistance, we need to create an 

organisation that will help the needy amongst ourselves. Let us work with the Moto “ONE FOR 

ALL AND ALL FOR ONE”. In this regard let us strengthen our Association to achieve this goal. 

 

Every year we make resolutions and we vow to keep them. Particularly this year let us all make 

a resolution to full fill all the dreams of our beloved Leader Late. Ravindrakrishna. This year, my 

only wish is to keep spending good time with you all. 

 

Let’s make this year as good as the last one and a much better one. 

 

This year may we continue to share the genuine friendship that adds happiness and warmth to 

even the most mundane days. 

 

WITH ALL THE BEST WISHES FOR A FRUITFUL AND HAPPY NEW YEAR - 2019 TO YOU AND YOUR 

FAMILY.  

 

Regards  

 

Yours faithfully,  

B.Lakshminarayana 

Hon.Secretary. 
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